
Memorandum

SOUTH CAROLINA DEPARTMENT OF MENTAL HEALTH
Columbia, South Carolina

OFFICE OF THE STATE DIRECTOR MEMORANDUM NO. 04-17

TO: All Organizational Components

SUBJECT: Appointment of Interim Executive Director, Santee-Wateree CMHC

Effective June 30, 2017, Jeff Ham will assume the role of Interim Executive Director of the Santee-Wateree 
Community Mental Health Center (SWCMHC).

Ham, a 27-year veteran of SCDMH, has worked in various capacities at the Department, including the SC 
State Hospital, the Crafts-Farrow Hospital and, since 2006, as a program manager and assistant to the 
deputy director of Community Mental Health Services. As such, he assists in overseeing the day-to-day 
operations for SCDMH’s 17 community mental health centers and 60 clinics. He will continue to act in this 
capacity during his tenure as interim director of SWCMHC.

Please join me in giving Mr. Ham your support and cooperation as he serves in this important additional 
role for the Department.
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